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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION ADVISORY NO. J2Qi s. 2023
September 11, 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, 2013
this Advisory is issued not for indorsement per DO 25 s. 2001

But for the information of DepEd officials,
Personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

Ivisit www. deped. gov. ph)

Re8chedullng of the FT CASH Day for the month of September 2023

To:       Public Elementary and secondary school Heads
AIl concerned

1.    Please be informed that the P'I` Cash Day originally scheduled for September 7-
8, 2023 per DM OSDS No. 2023-031 dated F`ebmary 14, 2023 is rescheduled to
September 12-13, 2023.

2.    This change has been made to give way to the attendance of the School Heads
to the Workshop and Information Sharing on the Technical Assistance Provision
and Strengthening of Program Implementation SBM, CI, IAC, and WATCH held
at September 7-8, 2023 at Hotel de Crisbelle, Digos City.

3.    For immediate dissemination and compliance.
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Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396


